
 

We are recruiting 8 to 16-year- olds 
and their parent/legal guardian to help us 

understand how children and parents 
complete neuropsychological tests and questionnaires.

If you have additional questions or would like to participate in the research study,  
please contact Elisabeth Vogt at 414-288-7221 or Elisabeth.vogt@marquette.edu

Q: What are the requirements to participate in 
this study? 

• A parent/legal guardian must attend the
research session with your 8- to 16-year-old

• Your child or adolescent must be able to
listen to verbal instructions, draw simple
shapes, and push computer keys in response
to numbers on a computer screen.

• Children or adolescents with or without
previous diagnosis of learning, attention,
developmental, or psychological disorders are
encouraged to participate.

Q: What will I have to do? 
• The parent/legal guardian and the 8- to 16-

year-old must attend one research session that
will last 90 minutes at the Marquette
University Center for Psychological Services
at 604 N 16th Street Milwaukee, WI.

• Free parking is provided.
• During a test session your child/adolescent

will answer questions, complete a drawing, a
questionnaire, and a computer task.

• You will be asked to complete two paper-and-
pencil questionnaires while your
child/adolescent is in the test session.

Q: What will I receive for participating? 
• The parent/legal guardian will receive $20

cash immediately following the session.
• Your child/adolescent will receive a junior

researcher certificate, a McDonald’s Be Our
Guest coupon, and a prize from a prize box.

Q: What are the risks and benefits to 
participating? 
• The risks for participation are very minimal

and no greater than your child/adolescent
encounters in day-to-day life (e.g. possible
frustration with a school like tasks).

• You and your child/adolescent may enjoy
participating in the study.

• This study could also benefit society by
helping us understand how
children/adolescents complete tests and
questionnaires that will be used in clinical
neuropsychological evaluations and improve
clinical care provided to others

Q: How do I sign up? 
• Please contact Elisabeth M. Vogt, M.S. at

414-288-7221 or via email at
elisabeth.vogt@marquette.edu.


